
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, January 31, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Breakfast for Lunch  

 Chicken and Waffles  

 Mini Corn Dogs  

 Salad Bar  

 Diced Peaches  

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Emily Walsh   

   

1. Do you have Ms. Synowiec, Ms. Calder, Ms. Yena or Mr. Tooth? You could win a 

homework pass from one of these teachers by participating in the $5 for Kids 

fundraising campaign! Bring in your donations by this Friday to participate in the first 

drawing. The more $5 donations you bring the more chances to win!  

 

2. Do you want to go on a field trip to a tropical paradise and walk through beautifully 

maintained gardens?  See plants from around the world including banana trees, palm 

trees, and a giant century plant?   Look for turtles and koi in the two large indoor 

ponds complete with streams and waterfalls?  Well then join the Gurrie Green Team 

this Saturday on our annual trip to the Garfield Park Conservatory.  The bus leaves 

Gurrie at 9:30 sharp and will return by 12:30.  See Mr. Eigel or Mrs. Kowynia for a 

permission slip and confirm your spot on this awesome trip. 

 

3. There will be an Early Act Club meeting after school on Thursday. We will be 

working on a project for our valentine sales. All Gurrie students are welcome to 

attend. 

 

4. Congratulations to the girls who made the Gurrie girls volleyball teams.  

The girls who made the 7
th

 grade team are: 

Nikki Avizius, Emilija Bozovic, Hannah Eskra, Sara Gjorgjevska, Maddie Gonzalez, 

Karman Kapsa, Piper Oldenburg, Margot Pooler, Katrina Phillipo, Lily Prendergast, 

Lauren Robinson, Sammy Shanahan, and Allysa Wong. 

 

The girls who made the 8
th

 grade team are: 

Maggie Brejcha, Anna Brown, Juliet Duarte, Katie Hess,  Grace Kernagis, Maggie 

Kernagis, Meah LaRocco, Leslie Mendoza, Lilly Metz, Ava Paganis, Sophie Peto, 

Emma Rogers, Ella Rovai, and Anna Westrick.   

 

5. The wrestling team is headed in the right direction for their season as they competed 

against the Mustangs of Maple School.  Key wins came from 7th graders Daniel Lee, 

Roland Connelly, and Christiauna Thorpe.  The 8th graders were led by pins from 

Luka Tomich and Cole Lagowski.  Overall it was a solid effort from the team and 



they are looking for your support this Thursday as they are home against Glenside 

Middle School.  Hope to see you there! 

 

6. Sharing the Love Back Community Event: Jimmy Johns will be donating 15% of the 

net sales to Gurrie on Thursday, February 8
th

 from 4-8 pm at the LaGrange Road 

location.  

 

7. The GMS Bully Prevention Club will meet today in Mrs. Pedersen’s office for a very 

important activities planning meeting. 8
th

 graders will meet during 8
th

 grade lunch 

period and 7
th

 grade will meet during 7
th

 grade lunch period. If you have any 

questions see Mrs. Pedersen.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


